
CITY OF CHIPLEY 

STAFF REPORT 

  

SUBJECT: Purchase Police Vehicle – Garber Fleet Sales 

 

MEETING DATE                                                            PREPARED BY                                                                                                                                                                                   
July 22, 2024                                                                                           Patrice Tanner, City Administrator 

 

SUMMARY                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
The Police Department would like to purchase a 2023 Dodge Ram Special Service Vehicle as a Police 

Vehicle from Garber Fleet Sales. This purchase complies with the City Purchasing Policy by purchasing 

the vehicle on the Florida Sheriff’s Association Contract No. FSA22-VEL30.0. The total cost of the 

vehicle to include the police package and in-car camera is $68,909.00. This vehicle will be used for drug 

enforcement in the City. 

 

 

RECOMMENDATION                                                                                                                                                                                                                                   
City Staff recommend approval of the Purchase of the Police Vehicle from Garber Fleet Sales. 

 

ATTACHMENTS                                                                                                                                                                                               
1.  Garber Fleet Sales – Police Vehicle Quote 

 


